
Federal Government Ends USDA
Free Meals for All Students in

2022-2023 School Year

What does this mean for families that
attend American Preparatory Academy?

After the end of this school year, all students
will no longer receive free lunch.

Beginning July 1, 2022, families will be able to
apply for free or reduced-price lunch if they
meet the federal income eligibility guidelines
or participate in a qualifying program (SNAP,
TANF, FDPIR).

Reduced:     $0.40
Elementary: $3.05
Secondary:  $3.35

Lunch Prices

Applications will be available July 1, 2022


